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Parshendi summoned the violent Everstorm, which now sweeps the world with
destruction, and in its passing awakens the once peaceful and subservient parshmen
to the horror of their millennia-long enslavement by humans. While on a desperate
flight to warn his family of the threat, Kaladin Stormblessed must come to grips
with the fact that the newly kindled anger of the parshmen may be wholly
justified. Nestled in the mountains high above the storms, in the tower city of
Urithiru, Shallan Davar investigates the wonders of the ancient stronghold of the
Knights Radiant and unearths dark secrets lurking in its depths. And Dalinar
realizes that his holy mission to unite his homeland of Alethkar was too narrow in
scope. Unless all the nations of Roshar can put aside Dalinar’s blood-soaked past
and stand together—and unless Dalinar himself can confront that past—even the
restoration of the Knights Radiant will not prevent the end of civilization. Other
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Speak Laurie Halse Anderson 2011-05-10 The extraordinary, groundbreaking novel
from Laurie Halse Anderson, with more than 2.5 million copies sold! The first ten
lies they tell you in high school. "Speak up for yourself--we want to know what
you have to say." From the first moment of her freshman year at Merryweather High,
Melinda knows this is a big fat lie, part of the nonsense of high school. She is
friendless, outcast, because she busted an end-of-summer party by calling the
cops, so now nobody will talk to her, let alone listen to her. As time passes, she
becomes increasingly isolated and practically stops talking altogether. Only her
art class offers any solace, and it is through her work on an art project that she
is finally able to face what really happened at that terrible party: she was raped
by an upperclassman, a guy who still attends Merryweather and is still a threat to
her. Her healing process has just begun when she has another violent encounter
with him. But this time Melinda fights back, refuses to be silent, and thereby
achieves a measure of vindication. In Laurie Halse Anderson's powerful novel, an
utterly believable heroine with a bitterly ironic voice delivers a blow to the
hypocritical world of high school. She speaks for many a disenfranchised teenager
while demonstrating the importance of speaking up for oneself. Speak was a 1999
National Book Award Finalist for Young People's Literature.
Wing & Claw #2: Cavern of Secrets Linda Sue Park 2017-03-07 In the second
installment of the spellbinding Wing & Claw series, Newbery Medal-winning author
Linda Sue Park takes a young apothecary hero to new heights of danger, exciting
adventure, and intriguing botanical magic. Raffa Santana has spent all winter
hiding in the harsh wilderness of the Sudden Mountains, and now it’s time to
return home. Home, where his parents will help him fight back against the vile
Chancellor who has captured and altered the wild creatures of the Forest of
Wonders. Home, where Raffa’s beloved companion, Echo the bat, will recover from
his mysterious sickness. To get there, Raffa must make a treacherous journey
across Obsidia. Along the way, he will discover a luminous plant that might be the
key to saving the creatures stuck in the Chancellor’s grasp… if only Raffa can
unlock the plant’s secrets and deliver the cure to the captive animals. Cavern of
Secrets masterfully explores one boy’s responsibility to his friends, family, and
the wider world.
Keeping Score Linda Sue Park 2010-03-08 Both Maggie Fortini and her brother, JoeyMick, were named for baseball great Joe DiMaggio. Unlike Joey-Mick, Maggie doesn’t
play baseball—but at almost ten years old, she is a dyed-in-the-wool fan of the
Brooklyn Dodgers. Maggie can recite all the players’ statistics and understands
the subtleties of the game. Unfortunately, Jim Maine is a Giants fan, but it’s Jim
who teaches Maggie the fine art of scoring a baseball game. Not only can she
revisit every play of every inning, but by keeping score she feels she’s more than
just a fan: she’s helping her team. Jim is drafted into the army and sent to
Korea, and although Maggie writes to him often, his silence is just one of a
string of disappointments—being a Brooklyn Dodgers fan in the early 1950s meant
season after season of near misses and year after year of dashed hopes. But Maggie
goes on trying to help the Dodgers, and when she finds out that Jim needs help,
too, she’s determined to provide it. Against a background of major league baseball
and the Korean War on the home front, Maggie looks for, and finds, a way to make a
difference. Even those readers who think they don’t care about baseball will be
drawn into the world of the true and ardent fan. Linda Sue Park’s captivating
story will, of course, delight those who are already keeping score.
Young Fu of the Upper Yangtze Elizabeth Foreman Lewis 2016-04-12 When Young Fu
arrives with his mother in bustling 1920s Chungking, all he has seen of the world
is the rural farming village where he has grown up. He knows nothing of city life.
But the city, with its wonders and dangers, fascinates the 13-year-old boy, and he
sets out to make the best of what it has to offer him. First published in 1932,
Young Fu of the Upper Yangtze was one of the earliest Newbery Medal winners.
Although China has changed since that time, Young Fu's experiences are universal:
making friends, making mistakes, and making one's way in the world.
A Single Shard [by] Linda Sue Park Carol Alexander 2002 "This reproducible study
guide to use in conjunction with the novel Kira-Kira consists of lessons for
guided reading. Written in chapter-by-chapter format, the guide contains a
synopsis, pre-reading activities, vocabulary and comprehension exercises, as wel
as extension activities to be used as follow-up to the novel."--For the Teacher
Homecoming Cynthia Voigt 2013-01-15 The iconic start to the timeless, Newberywinning series from Cynthia Voigt. “It’s still true.” That’s the first thing James
Tillerman says to his older sister, Dicey, every morning. It’s still true that
their mother has abandoned the four Tillermans in a mall parking lot somewhere in
the middle of Connecticut. It’s still true that they have to find their own way to
Great-aunt Cilla’s house in Bridgeport. It’s still true that they need to spend as
little as possible on food and seek shelter anywhere that is out of view of the
authorities. It’s still true that the only way they can hope to all stay together
is to just keep moving forward. Deep down, Dicey hopes they can find someone to
trust, someone who will take them in and love them. But she’s afraid it’s just too
much to hope for....
Servant of the Shard R.A. Salvatore 2009-06-23 New York Times–bestselling author:
The much-awaited story of master assassin Artemis Entreri and the first
installment in a new series set in the Forgotten Realms universe Surrounded by
dark elves, Artemis Entreri tightens his grip on the streets of Calimport. While
he urges caution, his sponsor grows ever more ambitious. The assassin will soon
find himself on a path his most hated enemy has walked before him—a path that
leads to a place where someone like Entreri would never be welcome. Drow leader
Jarlaxle has ascended from dark Menzoberranzan with only civil intentions. The
malevolent Crystal Shard’s influence on him intensifies until even the drow agents
he brought with him grow fearful. When his own company begins to turn on him,
Jarlaxle will be forced to find a savior in the man he’s come to enslave. Servant
of the Shard is the first book in the Sellswords trilogy and the fourteenth book
in the Legend of Drizzt series.
Project Mulberry Linda Sue Park 2005-04-18 In this contemporary novel, Newbery
Medalist Linda Sue Park delivers a funny, lively story that illuminates both the
process of writing a novel and the meaning of growing up American. "A rich work
that treats serious issues with warmth, respect, and a good deal of humor" (Kirkus
starred review). Perfect for both independent reading and classroom sharing. Julia

A Single Shard Linda Sue Park 2001-01-01 The winner of the 2001 Newbery Medal is
now in paperback. Set in 12th-century Korea, A Single Shard is the story of an
orphan boy who dreams of making beautiful pottery at the King's Court. An ALA
Notable Book and ALA Best Book for Young Adults.
I Know Why the Caged Bird Sings Maya Angelou 2010-07-21 Here is a book as joyous
and painful, as mysterious and memorable, as childhood itself. I Know Why the
Caged Bird Sings captures the longing of lonely children, the brute insult of
bigotry, and the wonder of words that can make the world right. Maya Angelou’s
debut memoir is a modern American classic beloved worldwide. Sent by their mother
to live with their devout, self-sufficient grandmother in a small Southern town,
Maya and her brother, Bailey, endure the ache of abandonment and the prejudice of
the local “powhitetrash.” At eight years old and back at her mother’s side in St.
Louis, Maya is attacked by a man many times her age—and has to live with the
consequences for a lifetime. Years later, in San Francisco, Maya learns that love
for herself, the kindness of others, her own strong spirit, and the ideas of great
authors (“I met and fell in love with William Shakespeare”) will allow her to be
free instead of imprisoned. Poetic and powerful, I Know Why the Caged Bird Sings
will touch hearts and change minds for as long as people read. “I Know Why the
Caged Bird Sings liberates the reader into life simply because Maya Angelou
confronts her own life with such a moving wonder, such a luminous dignity.”—James
Baldwin From the Paperback edition.
Year Of Impossible Goodbyes Sook Nyul Choi 1991-09-13 This autobiographical story
tells of ten-year-old Sookan and her family's suffering and humiliation in Korea,
first under Japanese rule and after the Russians invade, and of a harrowing escape
to South Korea.
Mudshark Gary Paulsen 2009-05-12 Mudshark is the go-to guy for any mysteries that
need solving. Lost your shoe? Can’t find your homework? Ask Mudshark. That is,
until the Psychic Parrot takes up residence in the school library and threatens to
overturn Mudshark’s position as the guy who knows all the answers. The word in
school is that the parrot can out-think Mudshark. And right now, the school needs
someone who’s good at solving problems. There’s an escaped gerbil running rampant,
an emergency in the faculty restroom, and all the erasers are disappearing from
the classrooms. When Mudshark solves the mystery of who’s stealing the erasers, he
discovers the culprit has the best of intentions. Now he has to think of a way to
prevent the Psychic Parrot from revealing the eraser-thief’s identity. With a bit
of misdirection and a lot of quick thinking, Mudshark restores order to the chaos
. . . just for the moment.
Prairie Lotus Linda Sue Park 2020 In this compelling, emotionally engaging novel
set in 1880, a half-Chinese girl and her white father try to make a home in Dakota
Territory, in the face of racism and resistance.
The Alchemist Paulo Coelho 2015-02-24 A special 25th anniversary edition of the
extraordinary international bestseller, including a new Foreword by Paulo Coelho.
Combining magic, mysticism, wisdom and wonder into an inspiring tale of selfdiscovery, The Alchemist has become a modern classic, selling millions of copies
around the world and transforming the lives of countless readers across
generations. Paulo Coelho's masterpiece tells the mystical story of Santiago, an
Andalusian shepherd boy who yearns to travel in search of a worldly treasure. His
quest will lead him to riches far different—and far more satisfying—than he ever
imagined. Santiago's journey teaches us about the essential wisdom of listening to
our hearts, of recognizing opportunity and learning to read the omens strewn along
life's path, and, most importantly, to follow our dreams.
A Long Walk to Water Linda Sue Park 2010 When the Sudanese civil war reaches his
village in 1985, 11-year-old Salva becomes separated from his family and must walk
with other Dinka tribe members through southern Sudan, Ethiopia and Kenya in
search of safe haven. Based on the life of Salva Dut, who, after emigrating to
America in 1996, began a project to dig water wells in Sudan. By a Newbery Medalwinning author.
The Kite Fighters Linda Sue Park 2010-06-07 In a riveting narrative set in
fifteenth-century Korea, two brothers discover a shared passion for kites. Kee-sup
can craft a kite unequaled in strength and beauty, but his younger brother, Youngsup, can fly a kite as if he controlled the wind itself. Their combined skills
attract the notice of Korea's young king, who chooses Young-sup to fly the royal
kite in the New Year kite-flying competition--an honor that is also an awesome
responsibility. Although tradition decrees, and the boys' father insists, that the
older brother represent the family, both brothers know that this time the family's
honor is best left in Young-sup's hands. This touching and suspenseful story,
filled with the authentic detail and flavor of traditional Korean kite fighting,
brings a remarkable setting vividly to life. AUTHOR'S NOTE.
Bringing Reading to Life Franki Sibberson 2004-01-01 Provides teaching and
learning strategies that help students in grades 3-6 to read.
The Singing Tree 1990 Life changes drastically for a Hungarian family when World
War I upsets their peaceful, contented existence and the children are left in
charge of the farm.
The Way of Kings Brandon Sanderson 2014-03-04 Introduces the world of Roshar
through the experiences of a war-weary royal compelled by visions, a highborn
youth condemned to military slavery, and a woman who is desperate to save her
impoverished house.
Archer's Quest Linda Sue Park 2008 Twelve-year-old Kevin Kim helps Chu-mong, a
legendary king of ancient Korea, return to his own time.
Shelf Life Gary Paulsen 2003-08-01 Ten short stories in which the lives of young
people in different circumstances are changed by their encounters with books.
A Single Shard Linda Sue Park 2001-04-23 The Newbery Medal-winning tale of an
orphan boy whose dream of becoming a master potter leads to unforeseen adventure
in ancient Korea. Tree-ear is an orphan boy in a 12th-century Korean village
renowned for its ceramics. When he accidentally breaks a delicate piece of
pottery, he volunteers to work to pay for the damage. Putting aside his own
dreams, Tree-ear resolves to serve the master potter by embarking on a difficult
and dangerous journey, little knowing that it will change his life forever.
“Intrigues, danger, and a strong focus on doing what is right turn a simple story
into a compelling read. . . . A timeless jewel.”–Kirkus Reviews, Starred Review
A Single Shard Estelle Kleinman 2002-01-01 Novel-Ties study guides contain
reproducible pages in a chapter by chapter format to accompany a work of
literature of the same title.
The Library Card Jerry Spinelli 1998 The lives of four young people in very
different circumstances are changed by their encounters with a mysterious library
card that introduces them to the world of books and reading. Reprint.
When My Name Was Keoko Linda Sue Park 2013-04 A heartwarming tale of courage,
resilience and hope from master storyteller and winner of the prestigious Newbery
Medal, Linda Sue Park. When her name was Keoko, Japan owned Korea, and Japanese
soldiers ordered people around, telling them what they could do or say, even what
sort of flowers they could grow. When her name was Keoko, World War II came to
Korea, and her friends and relatives had to work and fight for Japan. When her
name was Keoko, she never forgot her name was actually Kim Sun-hee. And no matter
what she was called, she was Korean. Not Japanese. Inspired by true-life events,
this amazing story reveals what happens when your culture, country and identity
are threatened.
Oathbringer Brandon Sanderson 2017-11-14 The #1 New York Times bestselling sequel
to Words of Radiance, from epic fantasy author Brandon Sanderson at the top of his
game. In Oathbringer, the third volume of the New York Times bestselling
Stormlight Archive, humanity faces a new Desolation with the return of the
Voidbringers, a foe with numbers as great as their thirst for vengeance. Dalinar
Kholin’s Alethi armies won a fleeting victory at a terrible cost: The enemy
a-single-shard-study-guide
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Song and her friend Patrick would love to win a blue ribbon, maybe even two, at
the state fair. They’ve always done projects together, and they work well as a
team. This time, though, they’re having trouble coming up with just the right
project. Then Julia’s mother offers a suggestion: They can raise silkworms, as she
did when she was a girl in Korea. Patrick thinks it’s a great idea. Of course
there are obstacles—for example, where will they get mulberry leaves, the only
thing silkworms eat?—but nothing they can’t handle. Julia isn’t so sure. The club
where kids do their projects is all about traditional American stuff, and raising
silkworms just doesn’t fit in. Moreover, the author, Ms. Park, seems determined to
make Julia’s life as complicated as possible, no matter how hard Julia tries to
talk her out of it.
One Crazy Summer Rita Williams-Garcia 2010-01-26 Eleven-year-old Delphine has it
together. Even though her mother, Cecile, abandoned her and her younger sisters,
Vonetta and Fern, seven years ago. Even though her father and Big Ma will send
them from Brooklyn to Oakland, California, to stay with Cecile for the summer. And
even though Delphine will have to take care of her sisters, as usual, and learn
the truth about the missing pieces of the past. When the girls arrive in Oakland
in the summer of 1968, Cecile wants nothing to do with them. She makes them eat
Chinese takeout dinners, forbids them to enter her kitchen, and never explains the
strange visitors with Afros and black berets who knock on her door. Rather than
spend time with them, Cecile sends Delphine, Vonetta, and Fern to a summer camp
sponsored by a revolutionary group, the Black Panthers, where the girls get a
radical new education. Set during one of the most tumultuous years in recent
American history, one crazy summer is the heartbreaking, funny tale of three girls
in search of the mother who abandoned them—an unforgettable story told by a
distinguished author of books for children and teens, Rita Williams-Garcia.
Tap Dancing on the Roof Linda Sue Park 2007-10-15 A sijo, a traditional Korean
verse form, has a fixed number of stressed syllables and a humorous or ironic
twist at the end. Like haiku, sijo are brief and accessible, and the witty last
line winds up each poem with a surprise. The verses in this book illuminate funny,
unexpected, amazing aspects of the everyday--of breakfast, thunder and lightning,
houseplants, tennis, freshly laundered socks. Carefully crafted and deceptively
simple, Linda Sue Park's sijo are a pleasure to read and an irresistible
invitation to experiment with an unfamiliar poetic form. Istvan Banyai's
irrepressibly giddy and sophisticated illustrations add a one-of-a-kind luster to
a book that is truly a gem.
Rhythm of War Brandon Sanderson 2020-11-17 An instant #1 New York Times Bestseller
and a USA Today and Indie Bestseller! The Stormlight Archive saga continues in
Rhythm of War, the eagerly awaited sequel to Brandon Sanderson's #1 New York Times
bestselling Oathbringer, from an epic fantasy writer at the top of his game. After
forming a coalition of human resistance against the enemy invasion, Dalinar Kholin
and his Knights Radiant have spent a year fighting a protracted, brutal war.
Neither side has gained an advantage, and the threat of a betrayal by Dalinar’s
crafty ally Taravangian looms over every strategic move. Now, as new technological
discoveries by Navani Kholin’s scholars begin to change the face of the war, the
enemy prepares a bold and dangerous operation. The arms race that follows will
challenge the very core of the Radiant ideals, and potentially reveal the secrets
of the ancient tower that was once the heart of their strength. At the same time
that Kaladin Stormblessed must come to grips with his changing role within the
Knights Radiant, his Windrunners face their own problem: As more and more deadly
enemy Fused awaken to wage war, no more honorspren are willing to bond with humans
to increase the number of Radiants. Adolin and Shallan must lead the coalition’s
envoy to the honorspren stronghold of Lasting Integrity and either convince the
spren to join the cause against the evil god Odium, or personally face the storm
of failure. Other Tor books by Brandon Sanderson The Cosmere The Stormlight
Archive The Way of Kings Words of Radiance Edgedancer (Novella) Oathbringer Rhythm
of War The Mistborn trilogy Mistborn: The Final Empire The Well of Ascension The
Hero of Ages Mistborn: The Wax and Wayne series Alloy of Law Shadows of Self Bands
of Mourning Collection Arcanum Unbounded Other Cosmere novels Elantris Warbreaker
The Alcatraz vs. the Evil Librarians series Alcatraz vs. the Evil Librarians The
Scrivener's Bones The Knights of Crystallia The Shattered Lens The Dark Talent The
Rithmatist series The Rithmatist Other books by Brandon Sanderson The Reckoners
Steelheart Firefight Calamity At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
A Guide for Using a Single Shard in the Classroom Melissa Hart 2002-09-01
The Hero of Ages Brandon Sanderson 2009-04-28 Emperor Elend Venture, having
survived only to become a Mistborn himself, struggles to find clues by the Lord
Ruler that will save his world, while a guilt-consumed Vin takes on a task of
ending the cosmic power of the Ruin mystic force.
Seesaw Girl Linda Sue Park 1999 Impatient with the constraints put on her as an
aristocratic girl living in Korea during the seventeenth century, twelve-year-old
Jade Blossom determines to see beyond her small world.
Ready Player Two Ernest Cline 2021-11-09 "A 1980s cultural assessment of the
fantastical future of online behavior continues the story that began in the
internationally best-selling futuristic novel, Ready Player One, that inspired a
blockbuster Steven Spielberg film"-Red Glass Laura Resau 2009 Sixteen-year-old Sophie, frail and delicate since her
premature birth, discovers her true strength during a journey through Mexico,
where the six-year-old orphan her family hopes to adopt was born, and to
Guatemala, where her would-be boyfriend hopes to find his mother and plans to
remain. Reader's Guide available. Reprint.
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A Single Shard Linda Sue Park 2003 Tree-ear, a thirteen-year-old orphan in
medieval Korea, lives under a bridge in a potters' village and longs to learn how
to create the delicate ceramics himself after he watches master potter Min making
his beautiful pottery. Teacher's Guide available. Newbery Medal book. Reprint.
50,000 first printing.
Reading Reconsidered Doug Lemov 2016-02-29 TEACH YOUR STUDENTS TO READ LIKE
CHAMPIONS—WITH RIGOR, INDEPENDENCE, PRECISION, AND INSIGHT The world we are
preparing our students to succeed in is one bound together by words and phrases.
Our students learn their literature, history, math, science, or art via a firm
foundation of strong reading skills. When we teach students to read with
precision, rigor, and insight, we are truly handing over the key to the kingdom.
Of all the subjects we teach reading is first among equals. Grounded in advice
from effective classrooms nationwide, enhanced with more than 40 video clips,
Reading Reconsidered takes you into the trenches with actionable guidance from
real-life educators and instructional champions. The authors address the anxietyinducing world of Common Core State Standards, distilling from those standards
four key ideas that help hone teaching practices both generally and in preparation
for assessments. This 'Core of the Core' comprises the first half of the book and
instructs educators on how to teach students to: read harder texts, 'closely read'
texts rigorously and intentionally, read nonfiction more effectively, and write
more effectively in direct response to texts. The second half of Reading
Reconsidered reinforces these principles, coupling them with the 'fundamentals' of
reading instruction—a host of techniques and subject specific tools to reconsider
how teachers approach such essential topics as vocabulary, interactive reading,
and student autonomy. Reading Reconsidered breaks an overly broad issue into
clear, easy-to-implement approaches. Filled with practical tools, including: 44
video clips of exemplar teachers demonstrating the techniques and principles in
their classrooms (note: for online access of this content, please visit
my.teachlikeachampion.com) Recommended book lists Downloadable tips and templates
on key topics like reading nonfiction, vocabulary instruction, and literary terms
and definitions. Reading Reconsidered provides the framework necessary for
teachers to ensure that students forge futures as lifelong readers.
Sounder William H. Armstrong 2011-07-12 This powerful Newbery-winning classic
tells the story of the great coon dog Sounder and his family. An African American
boy and his family rarely have enough to eat. Each night, the boy's father takes
their dog, Sounder, out to look for food. The man grows more desperate by the day.
When food suddenly appears on the table one morning, it seems like a blessing. But
the sheriff and his deputies are not far behind. The ever-loyal Sounder remains
determined to help the family he loves as hard times bear down. This classic novel
shows the courage, love, and faith that bind a family together despite the racism
and inhumanity they face in the nineteenth-century deep South. Readers who enjoy
timeless dog stories such as Old Yeller and Where the Red Fern Grows will find
much to love in Sounder, even as they read through tears at times.
The Firekeeper's Son Linda Sue Park 2009-04-20 In Korea in the early 1800s, news
from the countryside reached the king by means of signal fires. On one mountaintop
after another, a fire was lit when all was well. If the king did not see a fire,
that meant trouble, and he would send out his army. Linda Sue Park's first picture
book for Clarion is about Sang-hee, son of the village firekeeper. When his father
is unable to light the fire one night, young Sang-hee must take his place. Sanghee knows how important it is for the fire to be lit-but he wishes that he could
see soldiers . . . just once. Mountains, firelight and shadow, and Sunhee's
struggle with a hard choice are rendered in radiant paintings, which tell their
own story of a turning point in a child's life.
Shard & Shield Laura VanArendonk Baugh 2019-07-08 He can save her life—if he
sacrifices those he swore to protect. King’s bastard Shianan Becknam buries
himself in his military career to avoid the dangers of drawing political
attention. When the artifact intended to end an interdimensional war is damaged, a
mage is trapped on the other side of the rift with her servant—only the cheery
young boy is really one of the monstrous enemy, disguised as a human. Shianan is
desperate to rescue Ariana, one of his few friends, but to do so requires
committing treason and betraying his people to attack. State mage Ariana struggles
to survive as a prisoner of war in a world of deadly magic and unfamiliar customs.
Her only ally is her former servant, once again a renowned warrior caught up in
political machinations. To survive, he’ll have to take up the fight against
Ariana’s world. As their people’s wasted armies prepare for fresh battle, bastard,
mage, and monster must set aside prejudices and rivalries to find an end to
centuries of conflict, before they die as traitors. Book 1 in a new epic fantasy
series The Shard of Elan. Reviews say: “Shard & Shield is one of the most
character-driven fantasy novels I've ever read, and I mean that in the best way.”
“...a gripping fantasy tale and characters that I've come to care for who face
complex situations that don't have easy answers. A great read!” This new epic
fantasy series by an award-winning author is recommended for fans of Patrick
Rothfuss, Brandon Sanderson, and Brent Weeks.
Things Fall Apart Chinua Achebe 2013-04-25 Okonkwo is the greatest warrior alive,
famous throughout West Africa. But when he accidentally kills a clansman, things
begin to fall apart. Then Okonkwo returns from exile to find missionaries and
colonial governors have arrived in the village. With his world thrown radically
off-balance he can only hurtle towards tragedy. Chinua Achebe's stark novel
reshaped both African and world literature. This arresting parable of a proud but
powerless man witnessing the ruin of his people begins Achebe's landmark trilogy
of works chronicling the fate of one African community, continued in Arrow of God
and No Longer at Ease.
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